
Reception news  28th September 2018 
 

Welcome to our first year group news on what is happening in Reception 2018/2019.  We have 

been amazed at how well the children have quickly settled into school life. They have responded 

really well to the routine of the school day. 

 

Over the past couple of weeks the children have enjoyed staying for lunch with their peers and 

becoming independent when collecting their hot meal. They enjoy this time with their friends, 

talking about their morning and having fun.  

This week we have been busy learning our new sounds and we have enjoyed helping Fred the 

Frog, who can only speak in sounds. The children have been trying hard to form their letters 

correctly too. 

In maths we have been looking at number and counting in particular. Our children have used 

various resources such as the Interactive Whiteboard, numicon, dinosaurs, cubes and Lego – 

we’ve been counting anything and everything. 

We have also been busy taking our learning outside too!  

 

Thank you to everyone, who was able to make our 

Reception Expectation Meeting, we had a positive turn 

out and feedback too. 

Well done to all the children who have been practising 

their sound letter formation sheets – keep it up! 

Over the next couple of weeks, please keep an eye out for 

your child’s reading and Maths Inter Rail Pass. 

 

Remember to sign up for a Parents Evening appointment 

via eSchools, logins have already been provided. 
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